
 
 

 

Junior Class Excursion 2022 

Currumbin Wildlife Sanctuary 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

The Junior class has an excursion to the Currumbin Wildlife Sanctuary on Tuesday 11 
October (Term 4 Week 1). It will be an exciting day as we will travel by bus to the Gold 
Coast and experience lots of interaction with various Australian wildlife as well as 
participating in the Education Wildlife Discovery Program. 

The bus will leave Rosebank Public School at 9am and will return in time for normal 
afternoon travel arrangements. 

Staff supervising are Mrs Astone and Mrs Thomson. 

Students will need to be in full school uniform with comfortable shoes as we will be doing 
a lot of walking to see everything. Please ensure your child has a navy broad brimmed 
hat, full water bottle, fruit snack, recess and lunch. 

There will be no opportunity to purchase souvenirs so please do NOT send spending 
money.  

No electronic devices or phones are to be brought on the excursion. 

The cost of this excursion is $75 per student. If your family has credit from the Educational 
Hardship Fund, you are welcome to use that to pay for this excursion. 

Please complete and return the following consent form to the school office by Friday 23 
September (Term 3 Week 10). 

 

Warm Regards, 

Juanita Thomson 

Principal Rosebank Public School 

 

Rosebank Public School 
Respect | Integrity | Service & Safety |Excellence 

340 Rosebank Road      Phone 66882126 
Rosebank NSW 2480       19/09/2022 
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19/9/2022 

Junior Class Excursion 2022 
Currumbin Wildlife Sanctuary 

 

Please complete this consent note and return to school office by Friday 23 September 
2022. 

 

 I give permission for my child/ren ____________________________ to attend the Junior 
Class Excursion to the Currumbin Wildlife Sanctuary on Tuesday 11 October 2022. 

 

I understand travel is by bus. My child _________ does or does not (please circle)   
experience travel sickness. 

 

I would like to use the Education Hardship Fund to pay for this excursion OR 

 

I have paid $75 per child online and my receipt is ___________________. OR 

 

I enclose $75 per child. 

 

I acknowledge that this event/activity is required to be held in accordance with 
any current NSW Health COVID-19 Public Health Orders and the NSW Department 
of Education’s policies and procedures. I acknowledge and accept that there is a 
risk that my child may be exposed to COVID-19 whilst attending and participating 
at this event. I confirm that my child will not attend if displaying any symptoms of 
illness, and/or if directed to isolate under public health orders.  

 

Warm Regards, 

Juanita Thomson  

Principal Rosebank Public School  

 


	340 Rosebank Road      Phone 66882126

